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PUBLIC HOUSING WAITING LIST OPEN FOR SUFFOLK REDEVELOPMENT 

& HOUSING AUTHORITY 

The Suffolk Redevelopment and Housing Authority housing program is designed 

to provide safe, decent and sanitary housing for low to moderate-income 

families. SRHA application process for rental assistance for the Public 

Housing Program will be opened effective Monday, January 22, 2018 for one 

bedroom units only. Preference will be given to working families employed at 

least 20 hours per week, a person age 62 or older or persons with 

disabilities will also be given the benefit of the working preference. 

Applications are distributed Monday, Tuesday and Thursday until Monday, 

February 12, 2018. Applications may be picked up at 530 East Pinner Street 

Suffolk, Virginia 23434 between the hours of 9:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. and 

can be downloaded on our website at www.suffolkrha.org. Completed 

Applications must be mailed and received by February 26, 2018 to the address 

above. Faxed or email applications will not be received.  For additional 

information, call Ms. Cutler at (757) 925-6493. SRHA is an Equal Housing 

Opportunity. 
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